
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear brothers. 
 
Kind regards from Chile. 
 
We continue to thank God for his mercy shown to us in the midst of this Covid 19 
pandemic. He has delivered and saved us to this day. In June there were 10 infected 
brothers who are keeping the quarantine and recovering. 
We still cannot meet at the church premises, the health authorities have prohibited 
social contact. These sanitary measures have brought many difficulties. There is no job 
and many brothers are experiencing needs due to not having a job. Supermarket sales 
are restricted to 5 items per person and prices have risen as well. All this has become 
very difficult, the good thing is that we have come together to help the brothers who 
are in a worse situation by sending financial aid for their basic needs. Adversity has 
made us improve our love for our brothers. It is time to bear fruit of generosity and 
make brotherly love flourish. Adverse situations should bring out the best in us. 

 
WORK OF BUILDING AND STRENGTHENING OF THE SAINTS OF THE CHURCH OF 

CHRIST IN LIMACHE. 
 
We carry out our work in preaching the gospel using the ZOOM platform, which has 
been very useful in our efforts to keep the faith of the brothers strong. We do Bible 
studies on Tuesdays, Thursdays. Also on Sunday mornings and afternoons. 
I keep recording and sending videos with hymns and Bible lessons every week. These 
videos have been of great help to many brothers in South America. Brothers who can 
receive these videos and hear the teaching to strengthen their faith, many write to me 
grateful for the concern and help they receive from this evangelistic effort. Brother 
Cesar Guadalupe from Ecuador transmits these videos on a radio station. 
In the local church I am very attentive to the needs of the brothers, we make extra 
efforts to help them strengthen their faith, I send printed lessons to our sisters Maria 
who is deaf. To those who do not handle cellular technology and are short sighted, I 
send lessons with giant letters. Together with Brother Rubén Toledo, we sent several 
Bible lessons with messages of encouragement through WhatsApp. 
 

WORKING IN PREACHING THROUGH THE INTERNET. 
 
I am still working on teaching the word of God with churches of Christ from Chile, 
Colombia, Ecuador, Uruguay and Spain, all of this through the ZOOM platform. 
Although we cannot have physical contact due to the pandemic, nor can we travel to 
study with the brothers, we can meet online and preach the powerful word of the Lord. 
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Dear brothers: We praise our powerful God who has kept us in these difficult times, 
every day we have new reasons to glorify his holy name, his love and protection are 
new every day and our hearts are filled with expressions of praise. 
Do not fail to remember us in your prayers. We are praying for all the brothers around 
the world so that our God protects us under his powerful hand in these difficult times. 
I thank you with all my heart for your financial help that you send me every month for 
my work of preaching the gospel in Chile and South America. 
 
“But my God shall supply all your need according to his riches in glory by Christ Jesus” 
Philippians 4:19. 
 
His brother, 

 

Emilio Acevedo. 
 
   

In front of my computer teaching 

the gospel. 

Along with Inés, my wife and 

coworker in the gospel. On July 6 we 

celebrated 45 years of marriage. 


